State of Kansas



Request for Supplemental Budget Request Information

Dear Superintendent:

The State Finance Council meeting is quickly approaching and your school district has applied for extraordinary need funding. It is very important that extraordinary need funding is available to those school districts that truly have an extraordinary need for the funding.

In preparation for the State Finance Council meeting, we are requesting information about how your district has innovated and used efficiencies to improve outcomes in the classroom. Specifically, please provide five ways that your school district has increased efficiencies especially those that have led to better outcomes in the classroom over the past three years. This information will provide valuable insight to the Finance Council as it considers your application.

Please return this information to Christie Kriegshauser (christie.kriegshauser@house.ks.gov) by 5:00 pm, Friday August 21. This deadline is necessary so members of the Finance Council will have time to review the information before Monday's meeting. We look forward to seeing the efficiencies you have implemented and working with you to provide the best education opportunities for Kansas students. Please let us know if you are comfortable allowing us to share your ideas with districts across the state with the goal of improving outcomes in the classroom.

If you have any questions please contact Christie Kriegshauser (<u>christie.kriegshauser@house.ks.gov</u> or 785-296-2302).

Sincerely.

Ray Merrick

Speaker, Kansas House

Susan Wagle

President, Senate

Ron Ryckman

Chair, House Appropriations

Ty Masterson

Chair, Senate Ways & Means